
a. Health and Wellness-Meena and Maggie- Maggie reporting 
- How do we get prepared for the school to reopen?  A letter was sent to Ms Brown with a 

request to hear more about how the school will  prepare the school for reopening. She has 
not yet responded . The letter offers help from parents to the admin and staff to work 
together with the school so that students are 100 percent safe when they return. The 
committee is looking forward to hearing back from Ms Brown about their proposals. 

- Health and Wellness during the pandemic- helpful information was collected from 2 
parents around this . One topic per week will be shared on the HSA newsletter.  They 
want a way to share all of the info with the entire Masterman community.​ ​We need to 
find a place online to share this. The SAC page may be the right place.  

- They want a committee to focus on reopening as they have many other issues to tackle. 
Maybe a special committee?  

- Link to the letter sent to Ms Brown 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zDtuNPl6fEcMdv6th_CseuzYqdOB16tB/view?usp=shar
ing 

-  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zDtuNPl6fEcMdv6th_CseuzYqdOB16tB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zDtuNPl6fEcMdv6th_CseuzYqdOB16tB/view?usp=sharing

